"May glory be given to God in the highest heaven! And may peace be given to those he is pleased with on earth!" Luke 2:14

December

Director's Newsletter

WINTER WEATHER WATCH

We follow Hatboro-Horsham School District closings for bad weather. In the event of ice or snow, you can do any of the following.

- Check local news for HH School District closure announcement KYW-1060 AM School Code # 313
- check your remind.com or email.

If HHSD is closed, ALL of our classes will be closed. If HHSD announces two hour delay we will open our school at 10AM. If heavy snow or other threatening weather conditions occur during the day, we will notify you of an early dismissal.

Important Dates to Remember

*Christmas Presentation will take place Thursday, December 13th at 5:30PM.

*We will be closed Christmas Eve and Christmas Day. (Dec. 24 & 25)

*We will also be closed New Year's Eve and New Years Day. (Dec. 31 & Jan.1)



As we approach the end of the year, the month of December promises to be a busy one for all of us, both children and adults alike. Our hearts and minds are filled with shopping, planning, decorating, and gatherings. It is a joyous, yet exhausting season for most and it can be frustrating as well, especially when trying to find the perfect gift for those on Christmas list! Today's society surrounded by the attitude of "me" and focuses more on what makes "me" happy. In the midst of today's "me" society, how wonderful would this season be as it is a season for giving and sharing with others. As we are reminded that children learn much from the actions and attitude of the adults around them, may we consider the following Christmas gift suggestions by sharing of a poem by Oren Arnold:

To your enemy, forgiveness.

To an opponent, tolerance.

To a friend, your heart.

To others, service.

To all, charity.

To every child, a good example.

To yourself, respect.

As we remember the true meaning of Christmas, may God bless you and your family this holiday season and throughout the new year.

Christmas blessings to you and your family from all of us here at Yuong Sang Academy!